
  Committee Members for 2012 
President: Tony Smart 0417 059 766 

Secretary: Maree Jenkin 0410 439 600 

Minutes Secretary: Linda O’Donohue 

Treasurer: Peter Fisher 

Grants Coordinator: Michelle Spence 

Sponsorship Coordinator: Tony Smart 

Uniform Coordinators: Cheryl Kreltszheim & 

Kim Smart   

Coaches Coordinator: Stephen Smart 

0437956220 

WBI Reps: Joe Bedendo & Ash Campbell 

Newsletter:  Abby Gorman 

Fundraising: Raff Sampson & Robyn  

Delahunty 

Website:  Andrew Storer 

General Members: Gerard Collet, Bridget 

Byrne & Tanya Smart 

Myrtleford & District  

Basketball Association 

held a Level One Coaching Course early in July.  

Michelle Barker, Damon Barker, Brad Wright and 

Steve Smart all attended.  The course covered  

topics such as:  General Coaching Principles and 

teaching of Skills, Effective Training Sessions, 

Individual Offence, Individual Defence, Team  

Offence, Team Defence, just to name a few!  Well 

done and congratulations  on  becoming Level 

One Coaches. 

End of Year Presentation 
 

Wareena Hall 
 

Saturday 17th November  

5:30pm - 10:00pm 
 

BBQ, salad & drinks provided 
 

 

Wangaratta Caravans have donated a 

BBQ and West City Marine & Tackle 

have donated a kneeboard to raffle.  We 

will start selling raffle tickets for these in 

the next couple of weeks and draw the 

winner at the Presentation Night. 

WBI Website 
Visit the Wangaratta Basketball 

website 

www.sportingpulse.com  
for the latest basketball  

information, photos and important 

dates.  Read about the Hustler’s 

basketballers attending the Gold 

Nugget Camp in Bendigo and the 

Echuca Jamboree.   

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

SDM  

EARTH 
WORKS 

BELLS  
PLASTERING 

http://www.sportingpulse.com/assoc_page.cgi?c=1-4754-0-0-0


Training Times 
 

U10 Boys - 4-5pm Crt 1 U10 Girls - 4-5pm Crt 1  

U12 Boys - 5-6pm Crt 1 U12 Girls - 5.30 - 6.30pm Crt 2/3  

U14 Boys - 6-7pm Crt 1 U14 Girls - 5.30 - 6.30pm Crt 2/3  

U16 Boys - 6-7pm Crt 1 U16 Girls - 5.30 - 6.30pm Crt 2/3  

SCORING 
 

Parents are  
reminded to ensure 
that they take their 
turn at scoring for 
matches involving 

their children. 

Good luck to all teams who will be playing in 

the finals.  Hope you all had a fun season and 

look forward to seeing you all again next year. 

KEEP THIS DATE AVAILABLE 
 

Social Night Out 
 

Bus trip planned for Friday 22nd March 

2013 to the SS&A in Albury. 
 

All monies raised goes into development and 

items for Hustlers Basketball Club.  So start      

organising all your friends for a great night out.  
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TRAINING TOPS  
Available for $15. 

See Tony Smart 

NEWSLETTER 

PHOTOS 
Any parents / members 

objecting to their photo 

being utilized by the club 

for promotional purpos-

es (e.g. on our website or 

presentation night), can 

you please contact a 

committee member.  

U16 Skills Day 
 

A BCV Skills Day will be held in Wodonga  

on Saturday 17th November  

for players born in 1998 or 1999.  

See the website for more information. 


